
The President of the AMAN-International Foundation received in audience by the German 

Ambassador to the Republic of Côte d'Ivoire   

 

Abidjan (09.12.2011) - In order to strengthen relations with institutional partners, the Founding 

President of the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) was received in audience by the 

Ambassador of the Federal Republic of Germany in his office in Abidjan.  

 

Within the framework of the reconstruction of Côte d'Ivoire, the Founding President Marie Ginette 

AMANI-FRIDRICH paid a working visit to the Embassy of the Federal Republic of Germany.  

 

The meeting with the new German Ambassador in Côte d'Ivoire, Karl PRINZ, was focused on an 

official presentation of the AMAN-International Foundation to the newly appointed German 

diplomat, but also to strengthen the relations with the German Embassy and to consider a 

sustainable cooperation in areas of common interest.  

 

The German Head of Mission welcomed with great interest this initiative taken by the Founding 

President of the FAI for the opening of a new area of cooperation in the new context of post-crisis 

reconstruction of Côte d'Ivoire. 


